
 

 

 

Dear Kayleigh, 

Thank you for sharing the Cabinet Secretary for Education’s response to my request for further 
information. 

I am pleased the impact assessment report has finally been published. However, I am disappointed and 
concerned with the decision to proceed with cutting Postgraduate grants despite formally acknowledging 
that it disproportionately impacts such vulnerable and under-represented groups by increasing student 
debt. 

I have no further comments or questions, thank you. 

Best wishes, 
Micaela Panes (Vice-President Postgraduate Students) 


